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I urge you to pass SB 85 to protect our environment, public health, and to promote 

humane treatment of animals. 

CAFO's pollute drinking water and other waterways with toxic runoff. Dry manure 

doesn't stay dry in Oregon! 

Please help protect our atmosphere from methane and oxides that are bi-products of 

these unnatural farming practices.  

It's also a quality of life issue for rural communities harmed by contamination and 

odors produced by mega-farms, not to mention for the unfortunate creatures that 

must endure crowding and unnatural conditions through their short lives. 

Please provide leadership to protect our fragile Oregon environment so future 

generations may know and love it as we do.  

Please pass SB 85 and place a Moratorium on Factory Farms. 

 

Warmly, Mary Hansel 


